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St Paul’s Staff missed you! We 
are so excited to be here learning 
in person! We are so blessed with 
all our wonderful children and 
families. We are praying for a safe 
and healthy school year. Please 
come talk to us with any con-
cerns.   
 
In order to keep everyone as healthy 
as possible here at the school, 
PLEASE keep your child at home if 
they exhibit any of the following:  
 
 Temperature 100.4 or higher 

when taken by mouth. 
 Sore throat 
 New uncontrolled cough that 

causes difficulty breathing (for 
students with chronic allergic/
asthmatic cough from baseline) 

 Diarrhea, vomiting or abdominal 
pain 

 New onset of severe headache, 
especially with a fever.  

 
UPCOMING DATES 
Aug 26 PTO Meeting 6:30PM-
  7:30PM 
Aug 29 Bible Breakfast 2nd Gr 
  9:50AM 
Sept 3  School Picture Day  
Sept 6 Labor Day—No  
  School 
Sept 8 Hearing and Vision 
  8:30AM 
Sept 8 Instrument Petting  
  Zoo 6:30PM-7:30PM 
  4th & 5th Grader  
Sept 10  Family Fun Night  
  5:30PM-7:30PM 
Sept 12 Staff Appreciation  
  Sunday 
  11:05AM Service 
Sept 13-24   Maps Testing  
Sept 17 Early Dismissal 
  11:30 K-8/11:15PK  
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REMINDERS - 
In order to make the 
check-in process as safe 
and as efficient as possi-
ble, we ask that you do 
the following: 
 
 
Arriving in the morning at 8a.m.: 
 
A reminder all individuals walking 
into the building must be wearing 
masks. 
 
At 8a.m. only Preschool through 
Kindergarten should be entering 
through the south door with a parent 
walking them into the building. 
 
All 1

st
-8

th
 grade parents should drop 

off in the circle drive. If you have a 
combination of the two groups we ask 
that you park in the lot and cross over 
the drive down at the south end of the 
parking lot. First through eighth grade 
students in this small group can then 
walk down the front sidewalk to enter 
the building. These parents, before 
leaving the parking lot, should look to 
see that their child or children have en-
tered the building.  All other parents 
should remain in their cars and drop off 
in the circle drive. Only parents who 
have business in the office should park 
and enter the building.  Parents should 
not try to maneuver around other cars 
in the circle drive. This could lead to 
fender benders or other forms of acci-
dents.  The line has been eliminated by 
8:10am. 

.  
 
 
AFTER SCHOOL 
CHANGES—As a re-
minder any changes to 
after school care/pick 
up must be called in by 

2PM. We are unable to pass messages 
to teachers after the 2PM cut off.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.stpaulslutheran.net/
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjtl-b2iPDVAhWo7IMKHWpBCkUQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fgateway.rocklinacademy.com%2Fapps%2Fpages%2Findex.jsp%3FuREC_ID%3D279892%26type%3Dd&psig=AFQjCNE6kYIqDLuRuQov1iAq


PICTURE DAY IS Friday September 
3rd. School  pictures are on a FRI-
DAY. If your child is in the T/TH only 
preschool class you may come in at 
8:15AM to have your picture taken.  

These pictures will be in the yearbook, so bring 
your SMILE!  We will start at 8:30AM! You can 
also order online at www.vangoghphoto.com. 
Enter our school code: 20012401.  Late orders 
will be accepted until 3:30PM the Friday of pic-
tures. If you wish to order after that day there 
will be additional costs. A flyer with more info 
will be going home next week.  
 
 
OFFICE INFO  
 
HOURS-7:30AM-3:30PM 
Monday-Friday.  
 
 
STUDENT PAYMENTS-There is a mailbox 
next to the office door. Payments/forms can be 
dropped off here as your child walks past the 
office. It is labeled Office Drop Off. This is a se-
cured locked box. Please make sure to label 
your payment to what account; for example 
lunch, extended care etc. For younger sibling’s 
payments can be placed in the child's folder 
and the teachers will bring them to the office. 
Finally, electronic payments are always wel-
come on Fast Direct.  
 
ACCOUNTS- The first few weeks of school 
are our busiest time. Please bear with us we 
get all accounts/payments updated in the sys-
tem. This year has been extra busy!  
 
 
 
WEEKLY TIGER TRACKS NEWSLETTER - 
This weekly newsletter is published every FRI-
DAY. It is posted on Mrs. Meyer’s bulletin 
board under the planner section of FastDirect 
as well as posted on the St. Paul’s school web-
site. A message will be sent by FastDirect to let 
you know that the newsletter is posted.  If you 
need help with viewing this information please 
call the office. This year hard copies will be 
available BY REQUEST ONLY by sending Mrs. 
Meyer a FastDirect message. They will go 
home in your child's book bag on Friday’s. 

CHAPEL -  Chapel is Wednesday at 8:30AM. 
We have a special Chapel project going on un-
til September 30. Chapel offerings will be do-
nated to St. Paul’s LWML for Operation Christ-
mas Child. We will also be collecting supplies. 
More details to come. The offering will help 
ship the boxes of collected items. Last year we 
shipped over 100 boxes. This year we would 
like to do even more!  
 

 
 
 
 

HEARING & VISION SCREENINGS 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8th will be held 
here at school during regular class time on 
Wednesday,  September 8th. The fee is $4 per 
screening and most parents paid this fee during 
registration. If you did not, please see Mrs. 
Meyer in the office. The vision screening 
will not be sufficient for the required vision 
test for Kindergarten students. Those ex-
ams need to be given by an optometrist. 
 
 
St. PAUL’S PTL will be meeting on Thurs-
day, August 26th from 6:30PM-7:30PM 
This meeting is open to all parents and teach-
ers and will be used as a forum for discussion 
regarding future events from October 2021 thru 
September 2022, dates of events, and co-
chairs. We hope you can join us! Partnership 
hours are earned for attendance.  
 
Upcoming dates to know and save: 
Family Fun Night is Sept 10th from 6-8pm. 
Mother/Son Camp Out is September 24th  
 
   
NEW CHURCH OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
CHRISTIE RAHN 
Please help me welcome Christie Rahn to the 
office staff. She will be serving as the Church 
Office Administrator. She and her family have 
been members of St. Paul’s Lutheran Church 
for most of her life. She is alumna of St. 
Paul’s School as well.  Her daughter is a 
fourth grader here and has attended since 
Kindergarten. She brings to us years of ad-
ministrative experience and a warm and help-
ful personality. We are truly blessed to have 
her on St. Paul’s team.  

 

http://www.vangoghphoto.com./
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Please Join Us!!
“The Fruit of the Spirit is Love.....”Gal.5:22

Mr. Hess has been a Lutheran School Teacher

for 40 years & Pastor Koeppen has been a

pastor for 25 years.  They have both shown

Christ’s agape love to so many during that time! 

Join us to thank God for their ministries!

What: A dinner to celebrate Mr. Hess’ 40  Anniversary inth

the teaching ministry & Pastor Koeppen’s 25th

anniversary in the pastoral ministry.  A short

program will follow dinner.

Date: Sunday, September 12, 2021

Time: Following the 11:05 a.m. service (about 12:45 p.m.)

Where: St. Paul’s Gym

Please RSVP by visiting

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0444ada72ba

a8-stpauls no later than 

September 2 !  nd
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